
2017 SALGSOA (METRO BRANCH)  
Held at 

Plumbing and Pipeline Solutions   
45–51 Grove Ave Marleston  

 

President’s Report 
 

 

 
 
Thank you everyone for attending today’s AGM here at the PPS depot / office. 
 
I would like to start by thanking the outgoing executive committee members for their 
help over the last year especially in my absence for the last 7 months for running this 
association and helping organising these events. 
 
Our outgoing Treasurer Mark Swanbury has put in a huge effort for his 24 month 
term and I thank him for the tireless work that he has undertaken often behind the 
scenes, in keeping the association’s finances on track. I do hope that he will continue 
this work for another term.   
    
It is the enthusiasm and dedication of these members that is often taken for granted 
in keeping our branch running.  
 
Thank you to our supporting contractors and suppliers. Your support is very much 
appreciated. I ask all members that if you are in need of a service or product, please 
contact our supporting companies and at least ask for a quotation I am sure they will 
always be happy to help you. 
 
 
 


